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July 11th, 2024 

Price Increase Notice 
Effective: August 1 2024 

To Our Valued Customers: 

Due to the recent announced price increases from our suppliers, Roofmart will be 
implementing a price increase between 6-10% on all IKO Residential products, effective 
August 1st, 2024.  

The increase amount will vary by product and region; please reach out to your local 
representative or branch if you have any questions.  

We at Roofmart greatly appreciate your business and look forward to servicing all your 
roofing and siding needs.  

Thank you for your continued support, 

Your Roofmart Team 


